
 

 

Ballachulish Community Council 

Meeting held in the Shinty Pavilion 05 Sept 2017 

Present: Kath Small, Dave Kitson, Kevin Smith, Rob Malpas, Niall MacLean 

Apologies: Andrew Baxter, Jimmy Waugh, Jo Watt, Alistair Jack, Shirley Grant 

Minutes were proposed by Kath and seconded by Roby 

 

1) Police: Vandalism in quarry being investigated. Damage to voice machine and Cro 

 

2) Finances, Rat Race asked to pay extra for Hall and Shinty Pav 

 

3) Firework meeting with HC to discuss issue re the PEL and assist in completing paperwork 

and facilities required for the event and others. 

 

4) Grass cutting in village, concerns about safety risk on sloping ground. Fire Brigade have 

serious concern with wild fire going up the slopes to parked vehicles etc. 

 

5) CAP. Ongoing. Boatshed group after funding for survey. 

 

6) WHLDP. There appears to be no note of C Council. Or Company input. Queried the 

responses. 

 

7) Road Gritting and pavement HC has asked for community input on the subject. Road gritting 

start times etc. 

 

8) New Build. Ongoing. A survey questionnaire has been issued. No real progress or information 

coming forward from NHS await further details. Consultant led but how and can we get 

enough cover for 24 / 7. 

 

9) A82. We as CC need to be more active in our support for the ongoing road works. We all 

need to back with relevant information and least disruption to our daily lives. 

 

10) Quarry. Received CD with funding data. I passed onto Jimmy and put on Dropbox for perusal. 

 

11) Scottish water response to Laroch River repair, do we take the money offered or ask HC to 

push for a fairer response? Not an HC issue as I stand by the input from previous site 

meeting response. 

 

12) Dr Grants memorial had a site meeting with Mr Duncan Clark showing interest in the Heritage 

centre and there could be funding from another source. 

 

AOCB  
 

 

 

 

 

 

Next ~Meeting 7th Nov 2017 


